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PUBLIC AFFAIRS TOPIC: New Director/Plans for Clay Co. Chamber
GUEST: Doug Young, new director

Clay County's Chamber of Commerce has announced that a new director has
been named. The new director is Doug Young, well-known already in the
Clay County community from his years in public education.

WLIV AM/FM had Mr. Young as our guest on FOCUS ON COMMUNITY to
talk about his new role and what his plans are for the immediate future at the
Clay County Chamber.

Mr. Young told listeners the Chamber is currently working on a new strategic
marketing plan for the county. They are also about 70% complete with an
overall plan for the county. Mr. Young says - like so many other areas of life -
the Clay County Chamber of Commerce is hampered by Covid 19 from doing
other things they would like to be focusing on.

Mr. Young says he plans to work hard looking for and securing dollars for
Clay County which can be achieved through his office applying for various
grants. This, Mr. Young says, is something that can be done even with the
pandemic hampering so many other areas of normal life.
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